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Culinary Gourmet Dinner Thursday

Published on April 20, 2010

The Ozarka College Culinary Arts Department will
host their final Gourmet Dinner of the Spring
semester on Thursday, April 22th from 5:00 p.m. -
8:00 p.m. in the culinary dining room located in the
John E. Miller Education Complex in Melbourne.

- |This dinner will be by reservation only. Students are
in the process of planning a full menu for this
upscale event and guests will order a la carte from
the menu. Seating is limited, but there are
reservations still available. Please call the Culinary Arts department at 368-2062 to
secure a seat at the last gourmet dinner of the semester!
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